Golf carts

Scott Grieashamer <sgrieash@gmail.com>

To: Rochelle Creighton-Tompa <Rochelle@creightoninsuranceagency.com>

To whom it may concern:

| Scott Grieashamer, fully support the legalization of golf carts on Cobb Island provided the cart has
lights and mirrors. There are many reasons why golf carts benefit the community such as: golf carts
only go 25mph max, they are extremely fuel efficient/ or electric (low emissions), it encourages people
of all ages to go outside and enjoy the little piece of paradise. Please take this into consideration.

Thank you,

Scott Grieashamer



